
 

New Rates are going into effect July 20th, 2016. Current families will not have a change in rates but if your 

child will be transitioning into another age group they will fall under the new rates. Please let the 

director know if you need a financial hardship exemption when your child transitions. New rates are 

attached.   

We are planning to have graduation at the end of summer on Friday, September 2nd. This way it 

coincides with the children’s final week in preschool. More information on this event will be released 

in our summer newsletter. 

Reminders 

Please let us know if your child will not be attending over the summer so we can allow children on our 

waitlist to attend.  

Please keep at least one extra change of clothing for your child’s cubby. For children who are not fully 

potty trained, please bring 2-3 outfits each day.  

As the sun gets stronger we will need sunscreen for outdoor play. Please do not bring aerosol sprays. 

Our playground is nicely shaded but sun exposure is possible, particularly when we stay outside for 

longer periods. You may bring bugspray if you would like for us to apply it to your child. We are ordering 

tick tubes and a mosquito magnet in an effort to reduce the likelihood of insect bites.  

Water days will be alternating Tuesdays & Wednesdays. Please bring a swimsuit for your child or let us 

know if you would not like for them to participate. The website will be updated to indicate what events 

will be held on which days. 


